Bay Breeze Point

Homeowner’s Association

Board of Directors Resolution # 051611

RE:  On-Site Home Auction Sales 
Background:  Bay Breeze Point's property management company has been asked for permission to execute an on-site home auction sale within Bay Breeze Point.  On-site home auction sales is not addressed in Bay Breeze Point's governing documents.
Discussion:  The lack of on-site home auction sale guidance within Bay Breeze Point governing documents could have been an oversight.  Given current and future trends in the housing markets, the use of both foreclosures and auctions will probably remain viable options in transferring property ownerships.  Hence, the Bay Breeze Point Board of Directors endorses these  transfer vehicles.  
Approved BOD Guidance:   Using the authorities granted by the "Declaration of Covenants, Restrictions, Reservations and Easements of Bay Breeze Point", the Board of Directors approves the following guidance:  
"Effective immediately, on-site home auction sales for Bay Breeze Point properties are approved with the following conditions, the auction company will:  1) comply with all Bay Breeze Point governing documents and Board of Directors Policy Resolutions; 2) comply with all Bay Breeze Point and Norfolk signage rules; 3) ensure that neighboring properties are not negatively impacted; 4) monitor persons attending the auction and ensure streets remain clear; 5) provide security and traffic control; 6) limit on-site Bay Breeze Point home auctions to Bay Breeze Point properties only; and 7) ensure the property is cleaned up after the auction."   
The above guidance will be posted within the appropriate Bay Breeze Point documents.  This resolution was approved on May 16, 2011 and is effective immediately.

Jim Casey
Jim Casey
President, BBP HOA
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